SCOTT TOWNSHIP
BOARD of SUPERVISORS
BUSINESS MEETING MINUTES
February 15,2022 at 7:10 pm

Due to the Corona-Virus the Board of Supervisors monthly meeting was live-streamed
ot “Scott Township, Lackawanna County”.

I Meeting called to order
The Scott Township Board of Supervisors held their monthly business meeting on February 15,
2022 at 7:10 pm at the Joe Terry Civic Center, 1038 Montdale Road, Scott Township, PA 18447,
The meeting was opened with the Pledge of Allegiance by Supervisor Russell. In attendance
were Supervisors Russell, Giannetta and Brenzel. Guests in attendance were Attorney Richard
Fanucci and Carl Ferraro. Diane Dolinsky was watching from home taking minutes.

i Public Comment on Agenda Items
- Rose Knick
- Wanted more detail on motion #6.
- Wanted more detail on motion #7.
- Regarding motion #2, wanted to know who reviews the bills before payment.

I Approval of Minutes
A motion was made by Supervisor Russell to approve the Board of Supervisors Business meeting

minutes of January 18, 2022. Seconded by Supervisor Brenzel. Voted aye, aye, aye. Motion carried.

v Zoning
- Surace Minor Subdivision — Carl explained that it was reviewed at last month’s meeting, but
Supervisor Giannetta was absent,
- Johnson/Kiser Minor Subdivision — Carl explained that it was reviewed at last month’s meeting,
but Supervisor Giannetta was absent.
- Carl mentioned that he spoke to Jerry Styles regarding County money available for low volume
paved roads. They will be going out next week to look at Novitsky Road.

A Department Reports
A. Police — Attached

B. Roads — No report

C. Parks & Recreation — No report
D. Planning Commission — Attached
E. Zoning Hearing Board — Attached

A" | Administrative Reports
A. Secretary / Treasurer

1. Financial Reports — Attached
2. Presentation of Bills — Attached

B. Supervisors
1. Steven Russell — Nothing
2. Michael Giannetta — Thanked the road crew for staying on top of the roads in such cold and
icy conditions.
3. Brian Brenzel — Gave an update on the new garage. The garage doors were installed last
week, wiring is getting done in the ceiling, walls were insulated. Supervisor Russell
thanked him for all his help.

C. Solicitor - Richard Fanucci — Nothing

VII Correspondence — previously distributed to appropriate parties.



